
8th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a week it has been!  

We had World Book Day on Thursday and our Mother’s Day Services at St. Andrew’s 
Church today alongside all our normal activities. 

Mrs. Blain, Deputy CEO Pele Trust and Mrs. Parr, Headteacher at Darras Hall Primary 
School enjoyed their visit to school on Tuesday. They had the chance to see the       
children in lessons, on the yard and to speak to them. The children, as ever, were so 
polite and well mannered with one remarking to our visitors that ‘it was a pleasure to 
speak to them.’ We are so proud of our children! 

It has been lovely to see and speak to so many of you this week both at parents evening 
and at our Church Services today. The children worked really hard with their poems and 
songs to share with you at Church. I hope you enjoyed them as much as the children 
did performing and that some of you may even have had a tear in your eye! 

The children had a great time dressing as book characters and adjectives and taking 
part in special World Book Day activities such as spending their book tokens and     
reading with other classes. To finish off this great week please don’t forget to read with 
your child and sign their reading diary over the weekend. 

Don’t miss our Scholastic Book Fair coming next week! Details later in the flyer and on 
our website - click here. 

Our sports teams have been busy again this week with children representing our school 
at both the Year 3 and Year 4 football tournament. There was also a Year 4 team at the  
Gymnastics Competition in Ashington. All the children were great ambassadors for our 
school. Well done! 

Our Choir is competing at the Ryton and District Music Festival today and I will share 
how we do in next weeks flyer. Good luck to them this afternoon! 

Check out what Stay and Play and Out of School Club have been doing this week to 
celebrate Mothers’ Day. 

Could I remind parents that you are not able to bring dogs onto the school site, this    
includes carrying them. Could I also ask that if you bring your dog and tie it up that this 
is done well away from where the other children are entering and exiting the site in order 
to keep them safe. Many thanks for your co-operation with this. 

Well done to Year 3  with the best attendance this week of 99.3%  

Well done to Year 4 for the best attendance for the year to date: 96.6%. 

I hope that you enjoy reading this flyer and you have a relaxing weekend.  

Mr. A. Wheatley, 

Headteacher    

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

http://www.heddon-school.co.uk/the-book-fair-is-coming/


We continue to focus on attendance and punctuality so please remember that our School starts 

at 8.55am (9am for Nursery) and anyone arriving after this time will me marked as late. 

 

Attendance for this week is summarised below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the graphic below which shows the significant impact of absence over time. 

 

‘Whatever you do work at it with all your heart’  

        Colossians  3:23 

Class 
Attendance 

this week 
Class  

Attendance 

this week 

Attendance 

this year 

Attendance 

this year 

Reception 

(Owls) 
94.3% 

Year 3 

(Gibside) 
99.3% 95.3% 95.2% 

Year 1 

(Wallington) 
92.9% 

Year 4 

(Lindisfarne) 
98.4% 95.0% 96.6% 

Year 2 

(Cragside) 
95.8% 

Year 5 

(Bamburgh) 
99.0% 96.4% 95.2% 

  
Year 6 

(Dunstanburgh) 
96.1%  96.0% 



 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  
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Sculpture in Year 1! 

In Maths today the Year 1 have been working hard to partition numbers into tens 

and ones.  The children showed a great understanding of this and were able to 

represent the number in a whole part model.  This is something that they can all 

practise at home.  Example: 38 is made of 3 tens and 8 ones.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 loved the opportunity of peer reading with Year 3 on World Book Day!  The 

children loved dressing up and having so much fun reading books!  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Measuring with Year 2 

In Year 2 this week we have been measuring lots of different things for 

length.  We started measuring things in cm using a ruler and then moved to 

measuring more large scale lengths using a metre ruler.  We talked about         

different things that can be measured and the importance of measuring             

accurately.  What can you find at home to measure?  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Creating Settings Outdoors with Year 3 

Year 3 have been thinking about Roald Dahl's word choices in The Minpins.  We 

went out to 'experience' the woodland in Heddon Common and thought about the 

sights, sounds and smells of our local wood and then compared it to the            

description of the Forest of Sin.  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

A Sporty Week in Year 4 

We've had a Super Sporty week in Year 4 with 2 out of school Sports Activities. 

We are so proud of the children in our Gymnastic and Football squads who 

showed perseverance and resilience as well as great teamwork skills - we loved 

how the children all supported each other and celebrated each other's success!    

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Healthy Relationships in Year 5 

This week, Year 5 have had the opportunity of having a visitor come in from 
NDAS (Northumberland Domestic Abuse Services). We learned about safe and 
respectful relationships by highlighting positive characteristics that we would like 
to see in friendships and other relationships. We also discussed 'Red and Green 
Flags' and how behaviours in relationships can be harmful or hurtful.   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Healthy Relationships in Year 6  

Another busy week in Year 6. On Monday we had a visit from NDAS 

(Northumberland Domestic Abuse Services) to deliver a workshop to the children 

based around healthy and unhealthy relationships. We completed different        

activities focusing on consent and personal boundaries. Then, as part of World 

Book Day on Wednesday we took part in some peer reading with Year 3. I was 

very proud of how the Year 6 children set a great example for their younger 

peers.   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

 

More World Book  

Day Fun 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to read 

with us this weekend. 

 



 

Out of School Achievements 

Well done to Finn who was cast in the role of Gavroche in Les Miserables which 

was at Newcastle Arena during half term. He had a great time performing and 

was amazing.  We are so proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Football Tournament 

Our Year 3 football squad had a great time at the tournament this week. They 

played well, tried their best and were great ambassadors for our School.          

Well done everyone! 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Fun at Out of School Club 

We've had a lovely week celebrating the ones we love for Mother's Day. The   

children have put so much hard work and thought into their cards and biscuits, 

writing some beautiful words and creating some special pictures with their          

fingerprints. We hope you all have a lovely weekend and Mothering Sunday!  

Polite reminder: we are collecting items for the Cat and Dog Shelter and they 

have asked specifically for unopened food and treats, toys, blankets and towels. 

However, they cannot accept duvets and pillows. Someone will be coming in soon 

(hopefully with a special guest) to collect and thank you all for your kind             

donations. Thank you!   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Mother’s Day with Stay and Play 

We had such a lovely 'Mother's Day' inspired Stay and Play this week. We       

celebrated all of the special mother figures in our lives by making some fabulous 

sentimental bags with our fingerprints. They looked so beautiful! It was amazing 

to see so many of you this week, enjoying the toys, arts and crafts, each other 

and the biscuits!   

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  
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Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Dates for your Diary - Spring Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

Monday 11th March 2024 Big Foot Production Workshops for Early Years 

Wednesday 13th March 2024 Year 6 SATS Information Meeting at 4pm 

Thursday 14th March 2024   

until Monday 18th March 2024 
Scholastic Book Fair on after school in the Studio. 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 Early Years visit to Heddon Library 

Friday 22nd March 2024 Friends of Heddon Movie Night 3.30pm-5pm 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 Nursery Taster session 9.30am 

Thursday 28th March 2024 Key Stage 2 Easter Service at Church at 9.30am 

Thursday 28th March 2024 EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 15th April 2024 SUMMER TERM 1 BEGINS 

29th April 2024 School Photographer in for individual photographs 

Monday 6th May 2024 MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 

w/c Monday 13th May 2024 Year 6 SATS Week 


